
 

 

Hills of Neskowin Board Meeting Minutes 

Saturday, 01/28/2017 

 

 

 

The Board of Directors met at the Metschan residence Saturday January 28.  Jim Blasius, John 

Metschan and Verne Mobley with Tim Castille and Steve Baumgarte joining by phone. 

  

We discussed the upcoming vote on whether the Hills of Neskowin gets out of the Neskowin 

Regional Sanitary Authority.  The date of the ballot is March 14.  Apparently all five board 

members are in full support to have us out of the sanitary district.  We will talk to individuals, 

probably buy ads in local newspapers and hopefully, after the vote, we may need to take no 

further action. 

  

The board is thrilled with the ‘almost done’ hand rails on our steps to the creek.  Tom Eastman of 

Lakeside Landscaping will be spreading gravel on the trail soon. 

  

We discussed possible new building in ‘The Hills’.  Nothing is ready to go yet.   

  

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30pm. 
 


